
NOTICE OF PROPOSAL 
 

THE HERTSMERE BOROUGH COUNCIL (ALDENHAM ROAD, BEECHCROFT ROAD, 

BUSHEY HALL ROAD, CALIFORNIA LANE, HIGH ROAD AND SILVERDALE ROAD, 

BUSHEY) (RESTRICTION OF WAITING) ORDER 2024 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Hertsmere Borough Council, pursuant to 

arrangement made with Hertfordshire County Council under Section 19 of the Local 

Government Act 2000 and the Local Government (Arrangement for Discharge of 

Functions) (England) Regulations 2000, proposes to make the above Order under 

the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984. 

The general effect of the Order would be to introduce waiting restrictions on parts of 

those roads listed within the schedule to this Notice, to improve road safety and to 

reduce instances of inappropriate or inconsiderate parking. 

A copy of the draft Order and associated documents may be examined from          

12th January 2024 at the Central Reception, Hertsmere Borough Council, Civic 

Offices, Elstree Way, Borehamwood WD6 1WA Monday to Friday or you can view 

the documents online from 12th January 2024. 

Persons wishing to object or make comments to these proposals must do so by 

sending their representations in writing to: Traffic Engineer, Parking Policy, 

Hertsmere Borough Council, Civic Offices, Elstree Way, Borehamwood, WD6 1WA 

or by email to: parking.policy@hertsmere.gov.uk quoting reference WRBHY24 by 

Monday 5th February 2024. 

SCHEDULE - No waiting at any time - effecting those sections of road herein listed 

and as set out in the Order and accompanying map – parts of Aldenham Road, 

Beechcroft Road, Bushey Hall Road, California Lane, High Road and Silverdale 

Road. 

Consulting on this scheme is a statutory duty of the Borough Council. Any personal data you 

provide in responding to this Notice will be treated as confidential but will be shared with Borough 

Council Officers; Borough Councillors and contracted third parties who are involved in the statutory 

process. We will not share identifiable data with third parties outside of the statutory process. 

Guidance on your rights in respect of personal data are published in the Privacy Policy on our 

website, https://www.hertsmere.gov.uk/Transport-Streets-and-Parking/Parking-consultation-and-

Traffic-Orders/Parking-privacy-policy.aspx 

Sajida Bijle 
Managing Director 
12 January 2024 
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